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Mike Pride 
Executive Headteacher 

Kingsmead School & Newtons Walk  
Bridge Street  

Derby 
DE1 3LB 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Colleague 
 
As you are aware as a collection of schools we have been working hard with colleagues in 
the local authority to develop a connected set of provisions to provide for children with 
SEMH needs across Derby City. Part of this work has been to create an individual identity 
for each of our schools. 
 
Hopefully you will already be aware that the schools known as Kingsmead and Newton’s 
Walk will be changing their names. 
 
Kingsmead PRU and Newton’s Walk PRU will become a through school known as Bridge 
Street School, our Hospital Medical provision, which historically was part of the 
Kingsmead PRU will become the Castle School and Kingsmead School, our special 
school, will remain as Kingsmead School.  
 
Through pupil and staff voice we have created the following logos for each of our 
provisions. 
 

                       
 
As schools we operate under a collective structure for governance and leadership, 
therefore we have named the collection ‘Respect Collaboration of Schools’.  
 

 
 
These names will be in effect from the 1st September 2023.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Your ref:  
Our ref:      MP/SB  
Date:          12th July 2023 
Contact:     Mike Pride  
Tel:            01332 973830  
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We know there is more to school than logos and names, however these are owned by the 
pupils who attend our provisions and are important to them as young people. Additionally 
we hope that this will be helpful for system leaders when discussing our provisions and 
potential opportunities for young people in your schools and across the city. 
 
Please share this information with colleagues in your schools and trusts. 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we go on our journey. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mike Pride 
Executive Headteacher 
 


